COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DEPARTMENT OF FORENSIC SCIENCE

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 700 NORTH 5TH STREET

To:  All Agencies Serviced by Department of Forensic Science Laboratories
From: Linda C. Jackson, Director /éf/’—ﬂ’q M{?J}V
Date: November 4, 2014

RE: Reduction of Forensic Photography Services

Effective immediately, the Department of Forensic Science (DFS) will no longer have the
capability to provide prints (and enlargements) of crime scene and autopsy images from
digital formats, i.e. images submitted via memory card, compact disc, SD card, etc.

These changes are necessary to best manage DFS’s staffing and resources.

Please be advised that DFS will continue to prepare poster exhibits as needed for court.

For questions regarding this change in policy, please contact Central Laboratory Director,
Jeff Ban at 804-786-6800.



